
September 15, 2025 

NOTICE TO CTUIR HOUSING TENANTS 

Housing Department 

e (541 )-429-7920

e housing@ctuir.org 

E) ctuir.org

0 51 Umatilla Loop 
Pendleton, Oregon 97801 

We want to inform you that we are aware of the reoccurring issue with the public water 
system showing brownish colored water. 

If you are experiencing discolored water, please call the Housing office during normal 

business hours and a work order will be submitted. 

If you are experiencing discolored water AFTER HOURS or during CLOSURES, call 
UTPD at 541-278-0550, and a Maintenance Technician will be dispatched. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as this issue is being resolved. 

Tanner Michael 
Maintenance Manger 
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